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I absolutely oppose this. More responsible spending must happen rather than adding 

tax burden to Oregon citizens! This will only lead to more working, tax paying people 

LEAVING Oregon.  

Also, changing from county to state control looks nefarious. We’re watching, and our 

mistrust is only increasing. 


